
Congratulations to all pupils in Year 7 and 8 for your achievement points that you have earned since 

the start of the academic year.  
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Key Dates 

W/B 3rd July 

Y12 Work Experience 

3rd July 

Year 10 NHS Careers Expo 

6th July 

Y8 Consultative 

12th July 

School Production—Dress  

Rehearsal 

13th—15th July 

School Production 

Wizard of Oz 

20th July 

Last day of term 

House Grand Total 

Austen 
12447 

Nightingale 10703 

Tull 
9720 

Turing 
12193 

Grand Total 
45063 



 

PE Success’s   CARE IN THE COMMUNITY 

 

On Thursday, Mrs Levey and Mrs Hickey took six students to visit  
Goldenley Care Home. This is a care home local to our school, who we  
established close links with during the lockdown - through our English  
department, students created and wrote personalised Christmas letters to 
each of the residents, and this is something we have continued ever since. 
We were invited to Goldenley to celebrate the opening of their "Tiki Gar-
den", which was opened by our local Mayoress.  
 
The students were a credit to our school. They enjoyed speaking to the  
residents and hearing their stories. Our students were wonderful with the 
residents and made us very proud.  
 
You can also see pictured one of the art murals on the garden wall, which 
was painted by Keira Hume in Year 9.  



 

Polite Message from School Nurse 

 

If your child suffers from Hayfever, please ensure they have taken their Hayfever 

medication before school.  

 
Unfortunately due to the numbers of pupils requiring antihistamines I cannot supply 

these on a daily basis.  However, if you can provide a pack of One a Day  

Antihistamine or a Bottle of Piriton  (Chlorphenamine)  I’m happy to keep this in 

the medical room solely for your child’s use. 

 
Also I would like to highlight the importance of bringing a Water Bottle into 

school.  This helps them stay hydrated throughout the day.  Especially now as the 

weather is going to hopefully get warmer. Please note that they will have to ask to 

leave the room in a Science lab to take a drink due to Health and Safety legislation.   

 
Majority of the pupils headaches and feeling sick I see here at school,  is because 

they are dehydrated. 

 

Thank you for your support. 

 

Miss Sheppard 

School Nurse  (RGN) 
 

 

 

 

If you  need to collect your child during the school day please can you insure you  

inform student services by 8.30am either by Edulink or phone. If it is for a medical  

appointment please can you provide evidence. 

Message from Student Services 

A letter has gone home indicating our plans for the Industrial Action Days, please 

read this carefully and if you are a critical worker there is a link on the letter to 

sign up your child to attend school. 

 
For your reference the Industrial Action will be Wednesday 5th July and  

Friday 7th July 

Industrial Action Days 



 

PE Success’s 
School Production –The Wizard of OZ 

We are excited to announce our School Production of ‘The Wizard of Oz’ will be running on Thursday 13th, 
Friday 14th and Saturday 15th July 2023. 
   
Tickets will be available to be purchased via Parent Mail from Monday 19th June 2023. Adult tickets cost £6 
and Concession tickets (under 18s and OAP) cost £3.  
 
Tickets will remain on sale until Friday 7th July 2023 after which tickets will be distributed via pupils. 
 
On the evening of the performance, doors will open at 7 pm where you will have the opportunity to pur-
chase refreshments before the show. The show will begin promptly at 7.30 pm. 
    
We look forward to seeing you there. 
 
The Performing Arts Team 



Online Safety  

Please follow this link for some 

advice on keeping your child safe 

online. Another link to Netware can 

be found here, which is a parents’ 

guide to the social network’s chil-

dren use and how to keep them safe 

while using them. 

 

Canteen Menu 

Please see here for the latest men-

us. 

 

Extra-Curricular  

Timetable 

Please see here for the listing of all 

our extra-curricular clubs, we 

encourage all students to attend at 

least one. 

 

 

 

PE Success’s         ESSEX AUTISM PROJECT 

 

https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/coronavirus-covid-19-keeping-children-safe-online/coronavirus-covid-19-support-for-parents-and-carers-to-keep-children-safe-online
http://www.net-aware.org.uk/
http://www.theappletonschool.org/parents/catering-menu
http://www.theappletonschool.org/user/pages/04.parents/17.clubs-and-activities/Extra_Curricular_Clubs_and_Activities_-_Spring_Term_2023pdf.pdf


 

PE Success’s 
Project branding experience for a young Canvey resident 

Essex County Council are seeking a young person living on Canvey to brand 
and shape a new Essex-wide youth movement. The 16-25-year-old will use 
their social media and networking skills to help other young people with their 
next life and career steps. 

The lucky young person will receive free access to a business mentor and 
professional social media training. Travel costs will be covered and there will 
be help with access to devices if necessary. This is an opportunity to gain ex-
perience while also making a difference to other people’s lives. 

Find a flyer attached with further details. To become an Essex Hero contact 

Louise.Fry@essex.gov.uk 
 
Email Louise.Fry@essex.gov.uk or call 03330 322591 

School Uniform / Recycle & Save The Planet 

Do you have any good quality Appleton School uniform or PE Kit to donate?  

 

All uniform items are welcome, but please ensure they are clean and in good condition. 

 

Please can you send it in with your child or place in the uniform box that is located in our Reception  

 

Thank you for your continued support. 

 

mailto:Louise.Fry@essex.gov.uk
mailto:Louise.Fry@essex.gov.uk
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Safeguarding—AMINO 
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ECC LIBRARIES VOLUNTEER FOR AGES 14 + 

As you may know, every year the Essex Library Service works with The Reading Agency to run the  

Summer Reading Challenge in our libraries, with the help of some amazing volunteers.  

 
We have a fantastic opportunity for your students and staff to come and volunteer with us to help run the 

scheme again this year! Throughout the Summer Holidays, volunteers will come to a library of their choice 

and speak to children participating in the challenge about the books they read, giving out rewards as they 

go along.  

 
This is a fantastic opportunity for your students aged 14+ to boost their CV, enhance their social skills, or 

complete the volunteering section of their Duke of Edinburgh Award, all whilst having fun and helping out 
the local community! We provide ongoing support to our volunteers throughout the summer to make 

sure that the experience is enjoyable and worthwhile. 

 

 We’d love for your students and staff to come and volunteer with us this summer! 

 
You can find more information about volunteering with us, and details of how to apply, on our website 

here: https://libraries.essex.gov.uk/news/volunteer-to-help-with-the-summer-reading-challenge  

 
You can learn more about this year’s Summer Reading Challenge here: https://libraries.essex.gov.uk/news/

summer-reading-challenge-2023  

https://libraries.essex.gov.uk/news/volunteer-to-help-with-the-summer-reading-challenge
https://libraries.essex.gov.uk/news/summer-reading-challenge-2023
https://libraries.essex.gov.uk/news/summer-reading-challenge-2023
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Summer holidays –Parents guide to help keep children safe online 
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  YOUTH SERVICE - RAWR 
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   VOLUNTEERING WITH CAVS 



Croft Road 

Benfleet 
Essex 

SS7 5RN 

 
Phone: 

01268 794215 
 

Email: 

info@theappletonschool.org 
 

Website: 

www.theappletonschool.org 
 

THE APPLETON 

SCHOOL 

Summer Term Dates 

 

Thursday 20th July Last day of term  

GCSE Revision Resources 

We have provided a wide range of resources to aid your son/daughter when it comes to 

their revision for each of their examination subjects.  

http://www.theappletonschool.org/students/revision-resources 

 

 
Quick Links 

 
Edulink 

 

ParentMail 
 

Google Drive 

 
Satchel One 

 
Microsoft Teams 

 
Never Acceptable 

 

 

A-Level Revision Resources 

We have provided a wide range of resources to aid your son/daughter when it comes to 

their revision for each of their examination subjects.  

http://www.theappletonschool.org/sixth-form/student-life/ks5-resources 

http://www.theappletonschool.org/sixth-form/student-life/ks5-resources
http://www.theappletonschool.org/students/revision-resources
https://www.edulinkone.com/#!/login
https://pmx.parentmail.co.uk/#core/login
https://accounts.google.com/AccountChooser?service=writely
https://www.satchelone.com/
https://teams.microsoft.com/
https://swgfl.org.uk/whisper/tas1/
http://www.theappletonschool.org/sixth-form/student-life/ks5-resources

